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Coventry City Council 
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Coventry 

CV1 5RR 

www.coventry.gov.uk 
E-mail: infogov@coventry.gov.uk 
Phone: 024 7697 5408

07 September 2023 

Dear Sir/Madam 

Environmental Information Regulations 2004 (EIR) 
Request ID: FOI541759747 

Thank you for your request for information relating to Natural England Report for Ecology in
Keresley Coventry August 2023.
 
You have requested the following information:
 
Investigation commencing April 2023 to August 2023. Full report now finalised by natural
England. 

Clarification: 

This is an investigation by Natural England primarily concerning Badger licences for the
Keresley SUE planning developments. This investigation commenced April 2023 and I have
been informed by Natural England the report is now finalised and has been (or by week
ending 25.8.23) be forwarded to CCC. 

We can confirm that no relevant report has been received by the Council. As we do not hold the
requested information, we are advising you as per Reg 12 (4)(a) EIR. We also confirm that
Coventry is not the statutory authority for the site. 

To assist you further, you may submit a request to the FOI Team at Natural England for any
information or reports relating to this enforcement case. 

To assist, we attach a website link where you can access details on how to do this: 



https://www.gov.uk/make-a-freedom-of-information-request/the-freedom-of-information-act 
 
For information, we publish a variety of information such as:  FOI/EIR Disclosure Log,  Publication
Scheme,  Facts about Coventry and   Open Data that you may find of useful if you are looking for
information in the future. 
 
If you are unhappy with the handling of your request, you can ask us to review our response.
Requests for reviews should be submitted within 40 days of the date of receipt of our response to
your original request – email:  infogov@coventry.gov.uk
 
If you are unhappy with the outcome of our review, you can write to the Information Commissioner,
who can be contacted at: Information Commissioner’s Office, Wycliffe House, Water Lane,
Wilmslow, Cheshire, SK9 5AF or email  icocasework@ico.org.uk.
 
Please remember to quote the reference number above in your response.
 

Yours faithfully 
  

Information Governance


